
SEPTEMBER 28TH, 2023 

VIRTUAL PARENT 
LEADERSHIP COUNCIL (PLC) 
MEETING 



        I’M YOUR PARENT 
COORDINATOR MS. MELODY PINK

REMEMBER TO CHECK YOUR EMAILS FOR 
SPECIAL RESOURCE PACKETS FROM ME, 
PLC NEWS, SCHOOL UPDATES AND MORE…

I’m available to you 
Monday- 9:30am- 3:00pm In-Person

Tuesday- 9:30am-3:00pm In-Person
Wednesday- 9:30am-1:00pm Remote
Thursday- 9:30am- 3:00pm   Remote



Quick Virtual Housekeeping With Ms. Pink
● Please  Mute your Screen & Mute your Phones
● Please Do Not Click Present or Hook your Screen to the TV ( It Interferes with the Presentation)
● Please Type your Name, Scholar’s Name & Email  Address in the Comment Section for 

Attendance  ** Families on the phone please email Ms. Pink your name,scholar’s name & grade
● Please type any Questions in the Comment Section relating to the Meeting
● NOTE: This PLC Virtual Meeting will be recorded & posted on our school website



OUR PLC PRESIDENT 
MS. MONIQUE BOWENS



THE PLC CELEBRATES HISPANIC 
HERITAGE MONTH 2023



Hispanic Heritage Month - a celebration of the impact and influence 
Hispanic Culture has had on our nation. The timing has historical 
significance,  as 9/15  marks the anniversary of independence of five 
Latin American countries: Costa Rica, El Salvador, Guatemala, 
Honduras and Nicaragua. It also nods to Mexico and Chile, which 
celebrate their independence on Sept. 16 and Sept. 18.
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PLC ELECTIONS 
2023-2024 
SCHOOL YEAR





PLC TREASURER
Greetings! I'm Lucia Martinez-Jimenez, a proud parent of an incoming freshman, and I'm 

absolutely delighted to express my interest in taking on the role of Treasurer for the Parent 

Leadership Council (PLC). Here's why I'm a strong candidate: Shared Vision: I wholeheartedly 

embrace the PLC's mission and am committed to cultivating an inclusive educational environment. 

Financial Expertise: I possess a strong foundation in financial management thanks to my 

background as an Accounts Payable Specialist and Assistant Manager in the hospitality industry. 

This background ensures the transparent and precise handling of the PLC's finances. Board 

Experience: My tenure as a Student-Parent Board Member at LaGuardia Community College’s Early 

Childhood Learning Center Programs Inc. has equipped me with valuable insights into program 

regulations and have contributed to successful financial audits. Communication & Organization: My 

strong communication and organizational abilities will facilitate clear financial record-keeping and 

transparent parent-administrator communication.In summary, I am well-prepared and enthusiastic 

about taking on the role of Treasurer. I am ready to uphold the core values of the PLC, maintain 

open and effective communication, and ensure the responsible management of our finances. I am 

eagerly looking forward to the opportunity to contribute to the success of our school community. 

Thank you for considering my candidacy.    – Parent Leadership Council = "Passionately Leading 

Change."

Positive Affirmation: “To pursue lifelong learning and inspire others to do the same." 



PLC SECRETARY
My name is Denise Turner and I am a Senior Medical 

Secretary at Weill Cornell Medicine which is a part of 

New York Presbyterian Hospital. My son is an 11th grader 

here at Williamsburg Charter School. I am excited for the 

opportunity to be elected as the PLC Secretary, and I can't 

wait to see what's in store for the future of the PLC.

I would to run for the position of Secretary of the PLC.

Positive Affirmation:
"Don't worry about failures, worry about the chances you miss when you 
don't even try."
-Jack Canfield
"We are what we repeatedly do. Excellence, then, is not an act, but a 
habit."
-Aristotle



CONGRATULATIONS TO 
OUR NEW PLC MEMBERS



MEET OUR PLC PARENT VOLUNTEER
Hello, my name is Kaneesha Hodge. I am a mother of two, with 
one of my children being a freshman at WCHS. I currently 
work in the healthcare field. In my free time, aside from mom 
duties (because as we all know that job doesn’t end) I enjoy 
reading a good book or cooking/baking, which is something that 
has always been a passion of mine. I’m excited to be the PLC 
Parent Volunteer for an in person events role.

Positive Affirmation: "I'm giving you permission to root for yourself, and while 
you're at it root for those around you, too." 



New York Charter Schools Association 
Update

 



Agenda

● Introductions  
● What We Represent
● Upcoming Meetings and Trainings
● Call to Action - Write your Regent
● Key Voting Information



 

Natasha Cherry-Perez
Chief of Staff, NYCSA

Introductions

Yvonne Guillen
Community Engagement 

Manager,  NYCSA

Tamika Marcellin
Community Engagement 

Manager,  NYCSA



We Represent

The New York Charter Schools Association is 
a nonprofit organization that serves as a 
unified voice for the over 300 public charter 
schools, representing their interests at the 
state and local levels. 

We created the New York Charter Parent 
Council, a group of parent advocates and 
supporters across the state. We connect 
monthly and throughout the school year to 
learn, discuss priorities, and advocate to 
support our schools, families, and 
communities. 



Join Us



NYS Charter Parent Council Meetings



Advocacy Training Series



Follow us on Social Media

@ NYParentCouncil

@ New York State Charter 
Parent Council

@ NYParentCouncil

SCAN ME



● The New York State Regents are responsible for the general supervision of all 
educational activities within the State, presiding over The University and the 
New York State Education Department. The Regents are organized into 
standing committees, subcommittees and work groups whose members and 
chairs are appointed by the Chancellor. The Board comprises 17 unsalaried 
members elected by the State Legislature for 5 year terms.

● Our NYS Board of Regents also vote on the approval, renewal, revision and 
closure of charter schools.

● There is a NYS Board of Regent assigned to each school based on the region 
they cover. It is important to be in contact with the your Regent each and every 
year!

NYS Board of Regents



● Member: Kathleen M. Cashin

● District:  Kings - 2nd Judicial District
● Regents Office:
● State Education Building
● 89 Washington Avenue
● Albany, NY 12234
● Phone (518) 474-5889
● Regent.Cashin@nysed.gov

Call to Action - Write your NYS Board of Regents



Key Voting Dates 

● Primary Elections  - Primary elections are critical times to vote. This is when you 

make your selection for the General Election in November.

● Early Voting - October 28th 2023 - November 5th 2023

● Deadline to Register to Vote  - October, 28th 2023

● General Election - Tuesday, November 7th,2023 

● Early Voting For Presidential Primary  -  March 23rd - 30th  2024

● Presidential Primary  - April, 2nd 2024

#NYCHARTERSVOTE



If not us, then who?

Stay ready, so you don't have to get 
ready!!!

  



CYPRESS HILLS
LOCAL DEVELOPMENT 

CORPORATION
Building Community. Growing Leaders.

 JESSICA GONZALEZ
NYC OUTREACH BENEFITS COORDINATOR



Cypress Hills Local Development Corporation (CHLDC) was founded by local residents and merchants in 
1983. Cypress Hills had undergone a period of rapid neighborhood change, systemic disinvestment by city 
government and banks, the flight of long-time residents and the loss of local businesses that devastated the 
Fulton Street commercial strip. Together, these community members sought to revitalize and improve Cypress 
Hills through community development. Over the decades, our organization has gone from a one-program 
organization with an annual budget of $35,000 to one with six program divisions serving over 11,000 people a 
year, with a budget of over $20 million.
 
Cypress Hills Local Development Corporation is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization. 

https://www.cypresshills.org/program-directory


PROGRAMING OFFERED





















SCHOOL NEWS WITH 
PRESIDENT BOWENS





IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES

➔ OCTOBER 3RD, 4TH & 5TH 2023 MIDTERM EXAMS
➔ OCTOBER 6TH, 2023 MIDTERM MAKEUPS
➔ OCTOBER 9TH, 2023 School Closed: Columbus Day / Indigenous People’s 

Day
➔ OCTOBER 11TH, 2023 PSAT  (Grade 10 & Grade 11)

Grades 9 & 12 -Remote
➔ OCTOBER 13TH, 2023 Progress Reports Released to Students
➔ OCTOBER 24TH, 2023 Parent-Teacher Conferences 4-7pm
➔ OCTOBER 25TH, 2023 Parent-Teacher Conferences 2-4pm
➔ OCTOBER 26TH, 2023 NEXT PLC VIRTUAL MEETING AT 6PM



DEAR FAMILIES,
   PLEASE REMEMBER WHEN 
YOU ARE SENDING AN EMAIL 
TO A MEMBER OF THE WCHS 
COMMUNITY, PLEASE 
INCLUDE:
➔ YOUR FULL NAME.
➔ YOUR SCHOLAR’S FULL 

NAME & GRADE.
➔ THE BEST CONTACT 

NUMBER SO WE CAN 
REACH YOU.

THIS HELPS US SO WE MAY 
HELP YOU & CONNECT YOU 
WITH THE RIGHT PERSON TO 
HELP YOU WITH YOUR 
CONCERN. THANK YOU!



The Parent leadership Council (PLC) is thrilled to announce our first 
fundraising event of the school year. Please stay tuned for the upcoming 
date for October, as we are excited to present a unique and engaging 
opportunity for our school community.
Introducing the PLC Flea Market Resource Fair, an event designed to bring 
families together and provide a one-stop-shop for all their needs. Join us 
in person to explore a wide array of unique items, while also having the 
chance to donate money and access valuable resources.
Our primary goal for this fundraiser is to support families in need within 
our school community. Additionally, we aim to kickstart our efforts in 
providing college essentials to at least 10 deserving scholars upon their 
graduation.
By participating in this event, you not only contribute to a worthy cause 
but also have the opportunity to make a meaningful impact on the lives 
of our students. We encourage everyone to come out and show their 
support, as together, we can make a difference. Stay tuned for more 
details on this exciting event!
  How can families help?
➔ Donate new or slightly used clothes ( Must be Cleaned), shoes, 

dinnerware, mugs, jewelry, movies, bags/ pursues, toys, picture 
frames etc… please email Ms. Pink at mpink@thewcs.org if you 
wish to bring in donations or schedule drop offs.

mailto:mpink@thewcs.org


COMMUNITY RESOURCES & 
POSITIVE VIBES WITH MS. PINK



EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY







PARENTING TIPS WITH MS. PINK



POSITIVE VIBES & SELF CARE WITH MS. PINK







COMMUNITY TABLE
Open Parent Discussion 



 CREDITS: This presentation template was 
created by Slidesgo, including icons by Flaticon, 
and infographics & images by Freepik 

Do you have any questions?
PLEASE REACH OUT TO US IF YOU HAVE ANY 

QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS AT: 
PLC@THEWCS.ORG & MS. PINK AT 

MPINK@THEWCS.ORG

Thanks!

Please keep this slide for attribution

http://bit.ly/2Tynxth
http://bit.ly/2TyoMsr
http://bit.ly/2TtBDfr
mailto:PLC@THEWCS.ORG

